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   “Setting Sail for Our Veterans” 

PATRIOT POINT 

April 2025 

Greetings President’s Special Project Chairman, 

We are almost at the end of our journey for our President’s Special Project. Let’s make our 

Department President Debbie Sturgis by continuing to donate and help her achieve her goal of 

$40,00. 

Remember Patriot Point is the perfect place for wounded, ill and injured service members, their 

families and caregivers to unwind and enjoy solitude. To continue providing this amazing place 

for its guests, their families and caregivers, Patriot Point needs your support. 

Thanks to the generosity of supporters, Patriot Point works with veterans and military service 

organizations to help guests heal through organized recreational activities and peer-peer 

communication. 

Remember warm days are coming and our veterans will be taking walks, hiking, canoeing, 

painting and other activities. Please continue to donate art supplies. 

I would like to thank everyone for participating in the Patriot Point Project. 

Thank you!!! Thank you!!!  Thank you!!! 

ALL REPORTS ARE DUE TO ME BY APRIL 15TH 

All President’s Special Project reports should be email or snail mail 

Shelia Justice 939 Gateway St. Apt. 211 Salisbury, MD. 21801 

Email: justice.sheila51@gmail.com  Cell Phone: 410-422-5867 

All checks should be written to: Department of MD. V.F.W. Auxiliary 

Mailed or given to: Dept. Treasurer Jackie Kimball 

                                1019 Queen Avenue 

                                Salisbury, Maryland 21801 


